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SUBJECT: Case number R2018-028 
Title 35: Subtitle I: Atomic Radiation 
35 Ill. Adm. Code Parts 1000 and 1010 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Illinois Emergency Management Agency (IEMA) is providing these comments to the First Notice 
published in the Illinois Register on May 6, 2022, regarding amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code Parts 1000 
and 1010. 

Using the line numbers from the marked-up version on the Pollution Control Board's case site, IEMA 
recommends the following: 

Part 1000 

Line 111-112 ''DepaflR'IMt" ffltNlflS lhe lllitlois Det3arl1fl@RI of J;;mergeaey Menageftleal Se~ieesBHreatt 
a~Nuelea~ Faeility Safety. 

Line 425 

Part 1010 

IEMA recommends adding the definition of"IEMA" as follows: "IEMA" means the 
Illinois Emergency Management Agency. Division of Nuclear Safety. The definition of 
"Department" should be deleted and the references to the "Department" within the rule 
should be replaced with "IEMA". 

at (217)782-7860. l 800 782 7860, or, if ealliag from 0Htside IlliRois, 1 217 782 7860. 

Line 135-136 2) Reports to IEMA must be given by telephone and electronically. IEMA's 
telephone number for reporting emergencies is (217)782-7860. l 800 782 7860, 0r, if 

137 ealliag from outside Illinois, l 217 782 7860. 
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Line 239 Bureau of Enviroflfflental Safety 

If you have any questions concerning these suggested changes, please contact Louise Conway, Staff 
Attorney, at (217)785-9876. 

Sincerely, 

~ C,.vwi/,,,\) 
Louise Conway, Staff Attom~y 
Illinois Emergency Management Agency 
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